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October 3, 1990
|
:

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation'
'

U.S. Nucletr Regulatory Commtssion ,

Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTN: Document Control Desk !,

|

'Subject: Zion Station Units 1 and 2 ,

i

Supplemental Response to NRC Bulletin 90-01 t

MRC_DocLe_t No. 50-29.51104
'

References: (a) NRC Bulletin No. 90-01, dated March 9, 1990.
!

(b) M.H. Richter letter to the NRC dated July. 20, 1990

:

Dear Str: ;

NRC Bulletin 90-01 (Bulletin), addressed to all holders of operating
licenses or construction permits for nuclear power reactors, requested that

.

'

addressees promptly identify and take appropriate corrective actions for Model
1153 Series B, Model 1153 Series D, and Model 1154 transmitters manufactured r

by Rosemount that may be leaking fill-oil. :r

|

| Reference (b) provided Commonwealth Edison Company's (CECO) response
i to the Bulletin for Zion Station. Reference (b). Indicated that the initial i

l review of plant calibration records was in progress at Zion Station and would
be complete by August 31, 1990. This letter provides notification that this

'

review has been completed. .;

Please address any questions concerning this response to this office.

Respectfully,

D.L. Taylor
Generic Issues Administrator

I
i

cc: A.B. Davis, Regional Administrator - RIII '

Resident Inspector n

C. Patel - Project Manager - NRR j
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